From: Magaie Mallea

To: mchristian@mch-lawyer.com;

Cc: Kourtney Romine; Fugate, Kristina; Mick Thomas
Subject: Docket No. CC-2017-OGR-01-002

Date: Monday, August 13, 2018 09:03:13 AM
Importance: High

All -

In the Hearing Officer’s previous order, Mr. Risch stated that unless the Complainants renewed their
request for the information “then the discovery dispute appears to be resolved and this matter
appears ready to be set for a hearing...” on the Complaint.

No renewed request having been made, there appears no need for additional informal prehearing
conferences and Mr. Risch requests all parties submit available dates for a hearing on the Complaint.
If no date can be reached by consensus the matter will be set for the regular hearing date on
September 13, 2018. Or alternatively, if any party sees a need for another prehearing conference,
they can make that request and one will be set this week.

Thank you,

Maggie Mallea
Risch#Pisca, pric
Law AND Poricy

407 W. Jefferson
Boise, Idaho 83702
(208) 345-9929 Phone
(208) 345-9928 Fax

www.rischpisca.com
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